
 

December 3, 2024 

 

CUPE 3903-4 Agreement Ratified; YUSA Negotiations Ongoing  

 

The University and the Canadian Union of Public Employees, Local 3903 – Unit 4, the 

union representing part-time librarians and archivists at York, have ratified a renewal 

collective agreement. This three-year agreement includes wage increases that are 

consistent with agreements reached earlier in 2024 between the University and CUPE 

3903 Units 1, 2 and 3, CUPE 1356-2, IUOE Local 772 and YUFA.   

 

Currently, negotiations for a renewal collective agreement between the University and 

the York University Staff Association Unit 1 are ongoing with meeting dates set for 

December and into 2025.  

 

https://www.yorku.ca/labour/negotiations/yusa/
https://www.yorku.ca/labour/negotiations/yusa/meeting-dates/
https://www.yorku.ca/labour/negotiations/yusa/meeting-dates/

